[bookmark: _GoBack]MACC III 21-1042814
Lot 4 Repair Underground Utilities
Contractor Questions
17 Aug 2021

1. Has the existing utilities been surveyed for ACM-LPB? No report was provided in
the RFP package.
Response: The exisiting underground utility lines have not been surveyed for asbestos and lead-based paint. For bidding purposes assume the water and storm drain lines are free from these substances unless the government performs a survey indicating otherwise before the proposal date. One map shows the existing water line is cast-iron pipe.
